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21 June 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are nearly at the end, of what has been a difficult year for our families and our school 

community. Thank you for supporting us with your daughter’s online learning in Term 2. We know 

this was not easy for you at home, and we appreciate all your efforts to ensure that your child did 

her best work. I also want to acknowledge the staff of the school who work with your children. I 

can assure you that when your girls are at school here, they are well taught and supported, well-

fed at lunchtime and their classrooms are spotless. The staff team in Deanby is excellent. 

 

On Wednesday at 12 noon, we will say goodbye to our wonderful Primary 7 girls. We wish them 

the very best as they move on to their new schools. They will have many opportunities now to meet 

new friends, grow their skills and knowledge, and show everyone what a Deanby Girl can do - we 

will most definitely miss them! 

 

This week is a normal school week for P1 to P6. Children should wear school uniform and buses and 

dinners will run as normal. Our girls will not be moving to their new classes before the summer 

break due to Covid, but on Thursday they will be told who their new teacher will be. Last day of 

school is Monday 28 June -school starts at 9am and finishes for pupils at 11.30am on this day. 

There will be no breakfast club, no school bus and no dinners. Ordinary clothes can be worn.  

 

School begins again for all pupils on Tuesday 31 August at 9am to 12 noon – there will be no school 

dinners. Full day from Wednesday 1 September. 

 

Parents and Guardians, you have done a super job this year in ensuring that your children come to 

school adhering to all of the regulations we have in place. Thank you! We would like to wish all of 

our families a safe and restful summer break. 

Yours sincerely, 

Deanby Gardens, Belfast, BT14 6NN 
Tel: 028 9074 6325  
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 
www.ourladysdeanby.co.uk 
 
info@ourladysgirlsprimary.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
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